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Hello Board Members:  
 

How thankful we are that we had Spring Break to rejuvenate us all! Just 
having the time to ourselves for a week was delightful!  
 

We are back in the near 300’s for school wide breakfast service and 
nearly 600’s some days for lunch service. I always joke and say that 
after spring break, all the parents are too tired to pack lunches and just 
tell their kids to eat lunch at school!! Might be some very real truth to 
that!  
 

I had mixed feelings about changing Community Day to a half day this 
year, since Food Service has played a large part of that day since its 
inception! We have always been in charge of feeding the entire school 
the pizza lunch all at once and all that goes with it! However, the more I 
gave thought to it, I rather relish the idea of not having to organize the 
pizza with Dean and the pizza place and the teacher in charge and 
order mountains of fresh fruit and baby carrots! My twins have asked me 
to take them to see the Minecraft movie since it’s a half day!!  
 

As always, thank you for the opportunity to serve my community in the 
role of Director!  

  

Missy Kadluboski  
Food Service Director  


